
Product Change Notice

In order to ensure our products continue to evolve as the technological market changes, ASA Electronics will be 
updating the JENSEN® JE5014 television as follows:
	
	 The JENSEN® JE5014 will be changing to a different IO configuration. The new Rev Level is 
denoted by “F” changing from the previous design of Rev Level “E”.  This change will be effective in September.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact your ASA sales representative or ASA 
Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.

Notification Date:  7/30/14
2602 Marina Drive - Elkhart, Indiana  46514

 www.ASAelectronics.com

New Inputs:

• HDMI1 (ARC)
• HDMI2

JENSEN® JE5014

Removed Inputs

•	VGA
•	1/8” PC Audio
•	HDMI3

•  Please note there are no changes to the cabinet or mounting pattern.
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